
1. Wednesday – Early Release 

This Wednesday, May 17th, we will have an early release. The 

students will be released at 1:00 pm. This Wednesday we will 

have NO specials. 

Click https://bit.ly/3CvrJC3 for the calendar of the yearlong six-

day schedule. 

 

2. Genius Hour Night 

Thank you for stopping by and supporting our annual Genius Hour 

night. It was great to see so many families. I was very proud of 

all the hard work the students put into their projects.  

 

3. Fourth Quarter Grades 

It is crazy, but the end of the school year is fast approaching! 

Fourth quarter grades will be officially closing May 19th. I will be 

accepting late work until next Monday, May 22nd.  

Please remind your fifth grader to check their grades. They are 

welcome to turn them in until May 22nd.  

 

4. Next Wednesday – No Early Release 

May 24th will be a full day of school. We will be having a 3:00 pm 

dismissal from school.  

 

5. Last Day of School 

https://bit.ly/3CvrJC3


Thursday, May 25th is our last day of school. Dismissal time will 

be 11:00 am. We will have specials that day and lunch will not be 

served. School will be closed for summer starting Friday, May 

26th.  

 

Thanks for reading this week’s newsletter! 

 

Helpful Links!: 

• Class website! – You can find our class website by clicking 

here or at http://bit.ly/garciafifth 

• Logging into ParentVue allows you to check your child’s 

grades 24/7. 

Here’s the link to ParentVue: 

https://www.peoriaunified.org/Page/209 

• Email is the best way to reach me. My address is 

augarcia@pusd11.net  
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